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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, January 14, 2009 8:57 AM
To: 'Trent Ripley'
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Greyhound Bus Terminal, 2103 San Pablo, Oakland, CA - Fuel Leak Case No. 

RO0000074

Dear Mr. Ripley, 

 

I have not yet responded to your work plan in anticipation of the pending Site Conceptual Model (SCM).  According to 

our June 20, 2008 Directive Letter, an SCM and a data gap work plan was due on August 12, 2008, which was later 

extended to December 12, 2008, as requested.  It would be more cost-effective to obtain data (perform site 

characterization) in one mobilization rather than multiple mobilizations should additional data gaps be indentified in the 

SCM.  When you anticipate the submitting the SCM? 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Paresh C. Khatri 

Hazardous Materials Specialist 

Alameda County Environmental Health 

Local Oversight Program 

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 

Alameda, CA  94502-6577 

  

Phone: (510) 777-2478 

Fax: (510) 337-9335 

  

E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 

  

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 
 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and 

may contain confidential and protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is 

prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the 

original message. 

 

From: Trent Ripley [mailto:tdripley@greenstarenvironmental.com]  

Sent: Monday, January 12, 2009 8:25 AM 

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 

Subject: RE: Greyhound Bus Terminal, 2103 San Pablo, Oakland, CA - Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000074 

 
Do you have a response date targeted for responding to the proposed Workplan? 
  
Thank you, 
  
Trent Ripley 
Senior Project Manager 
Green Star Environmental - Lewisville 
(214) 222-8752 
tdripley@greenstarenvironmental.com 


